
UCLA Academic Senate  

 
 
 
April 6 2018 
 
 
Shane White 
Chair, Academic Council 
 
RE:  Systemwide Senate Review: Presidential Policy on Supplement to Military Pay – Four-Year 

Renewal 
 
Dear Shane, 
 
The Executive Board of the UCLA Academic Senate discussed the draft revised Presidential Policy on 
Supplement to Military Pay – Four-Year Renewal at its meeting on April 5, 2018. The Executive Board 
solicited comments from standing committees of the Senate, as well.  
 
The Executive Board members expressed support for the proposed revisions and had no additional 
comment.  
 
As always, the Executive Board appreciates the opportunity to opine. Please feel free to contact me 
should have any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Sandra Graham  
Chair, UCLA Academic Senate  
  
cc:  Hilary Baxter, Executive Director, Systemwide Academic Senate 
 Susan Cochran, Immediate Past Chair, UCLA Academic Senate  

Joseph Bristow, Vice Chair/Chair-Elect, UCLA Academic Senate  
Michael LaBriola, Principal Policy Analyst, Systemwide Academic Senate 
Linda Mohr, Chief Administrative Officer, UCLA Academic Senate  
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